08-18-2015 Special Council Meeting Minutes Attachment

Council Member Vicki Kyle requested at the September 1, 2015 Regular Council Meeting that
her response during the August 18, 2015 Council Committee Meeting to the Mayor’s statement
published by the Northern Kentucky Tea Party be added to the August 19, 2015 Special Council
Meeting Minutes.

On September 1, 2015 during the Regular Council Meeting, M/S, Kyle-Blankenship, to add Ms.
Kyle’s comments made at the August 18, 2014 Council Committee Meeting to the Minutes for
the August 18, 2015 Special Council Meeting. All ayes, no nays, motion carried.

Respectfully Submitted:

Sherry Hoffman

Assistant City Clerk

ATTEST:

Melissa Andress
City Clerk/Director of Administration



